
Re: EXTERNAL: RE: Rohn state LD10-66-1HN (05-123-37628) surface casing depth   
Justin Garrett  to: Diana Burn - DNR 10/14/2014 07:15 AM

OK. 

I'd rather give you one and not need it than not give you one you need. 
I wasn't sure if that was something that you and Brett discussed or not.

Justin Garrett
Regulatory
(303) 228-4449
JDGarrett@nobleenergyinc.com

Diana Burn - DNR 10/13/2014 05:47:23 PMIt’s after the fact – so the sundry doesn’t accompl...

From: Diana Burn - DNR <diana.burn@state.co.us>
To: JDGarrett@nobleenergyinc.com
Date: 10/13/2014 05:47 PM
Subject: EXTERNAL: RE: Rohn state LD10-66-1HN (05-123-37628) surface casing depth

It’s after the fact – so the sundry doesn’t accomplish anything?  I will probably delete it.
 
Thanks,
Diana
 
From: JDGarrett@nobleenergyinc.com [mailto:JDGarrett@nobleenergyinc.com] 
Sent: Monday, October 13, 2014 4:21 PM
To: diana.burn@state.co.us
Subject: Fw: Rohn state LD10-66-1HN (05-123-37628) surface casing depth
 
Justin Garrett
Regulatory
(303) 228-4449
JDGarrett@nobleenergyinc.com 
----- Forwarded by Justin Garrett/Denver/NobleEnergy/Samedan on 10/13/2014 04:20 PM ----- 

From:        Justin Garrett/Denver/NobleEnergy/Samedan 
To:        Brett Fisher/Denver/NobleEnergy/Samedan@SAMEDAN 
Cc:        Den.Wattenberg Regulatory 
Date:        10/13/2014 04:19 PM 
Subject:        Re: Fw: Rohn state LD10-66-1HN (05-123-37628) surface casing depth 

According to policy, we should submit a sundry on this, so I did: 

Doc #400707107 



Justin Garrett
Regulatory
(303) 228-4449
JDGarrett@nobleenergyinc.com 

From:        Brett Fisher/Denver/NobleEnergy/Samedan 
To:        Den.Wattenberg Regulatory@Samedan 
Date:        10/13/2014 03:59 PM 
Subject:        Fw: Rohn state LD10-66-1HN (05-123-37628) surface casing depth 

Please see the email below regarding surface casing set depth for the referenced well. I obtained verbal 
acknowledgment of this from Diana yesterday morning and am still waiting for her to respond to this 
email. Do we need to submit a sundry or anything for this? 

Brett Fisher
Noble Energy - Drilling Engineer

Office 720.587.2144 
Cell 405.641.3495 

----- Forwarded by Brett Fisher/Denver/NobleEnergy/Samedan on 10/13/2014 03:58 PM ----- 

From:        Brett Fisher/Denver/NobleEnergy/Samedan 
To:        "Diana Burn - DNR" <diana.burn@state.co.us> 
Date:        10/12/2014 08:20 AM 
Subject:        Rohn state LD10-66-1HN (05-123-37628) surface casing depth 

Diana,
As we discussed, due to a mistake on the drill pipe tally we did not drill our surface hole to the permitted 
depth of 1150'. We will be setting surface casing at 1060', 90' short of the permitted depth.

Please let me know if you need anything else. Thank you for your help, and have a great day.

Sent from my iPhone 

The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments may be confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please 
understand that dissemination, copying, or using such information is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please 
immediately advise the sender by reply e-mail and delete this e-mail and its attachments from your system.


